Website Banner:

THE HEALTH AND SAFETY OF OUR CUSTOMERS ARE OUR TOP PRIORITIES, NOT ONLY DURING
THESE CONCERNING TIMES WITH THE SPREAD OF COVID-19, BUT ALWAYS. OUR TEAM IS
PREPARED TO CONTINUE DOING BUSINESS AS USUAL WHILE TAKING PRECAUTIONARY
MEASURES TO ENSURE THAT WE CAN NAVIGATE THIS SITUATION SAFELY. Click Here to Learn
More

Website Notice:

In response to the recent outbreak of the coronavirus, we wanted to share the extra measures
we have made internally to minimize any risk to customers and employees. We have
implemented the following:

e We will double our hand sanitation before and after each service

e We will wear gloves during all services

e We will knock on the door and take 6-8 steps back for social distancing to inform our
customers we have arrived for service

e Asareminder, on regular visits we only need to treat the exterior of the home to help
prevent pests from entering. We will, however, treat the interior upon request and wear
a face mask/respirator for any inside services provided.

e We sincerely hope that you and your family are safe during this time. If there is anything
we can do to help please don’t hesitate to reach out via text, email or phone.



